
Rawene Road 

Update

Monday 23 December 2019

Carpark The new carpark is open.  

The stairs from the new carpark to the lane above have been installed but 

due to building consent requirements we haven’t been able to make them 

available for use yet.  Please continue to use the ramp as a pedestrian 

accessway if you park in the new carpark and be aware of cars if you are 

walking, and pedestrians if you are driving. 

CLL (our contractor) intend to do some minor works tidying up the car park 

entrance from the 13th January 2020 onwards.  Permanent fencing around 

the car park will also be installed shortly. 

Reminder: Auckland Transport (AT) will be monitoring parking times once 

the car park is formally open and will make any changes if required.   If you 

have any feedback on the carpark restrictions or use please send your 

comments to Auckland Transport using this email 

address:  parkingconsultation@at.govt.nz 

The Auckland Transport Contact Centre is also available on 09 355 3553 

Web Cam As the construction is now essentially complete we have removed the 
webcam from its location.  We believe this has been of great value and we 
will have a time lapse video of the construction ready for viewing soon.  

Construction 

site 
As mentioned above, things are still new and there needs to be a certain 
amount of care and consideration for other users in cars and on foot.  The 
land below the new carpark, down into the gully, is still a construction 
site.  Activity on site in this area will continue (tidying) and there will be no 
public access beyond the boundary of the new carpark.  

Why you are 

receiving 

this email 

You are receiving this email as you have indicated that you wish to receive 

updates about Rawene Road car park. These email updates will be made 

available on a regular basis.  If you want to unsubscribe from this email, or 

if you want to be added, please email us.  

How you can 

get more 

information 

If you have any questions or feedback please email 

rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz and we will endeavour to answer as 

quickly and comprehensively as possible.  This email address can be used 

to contact the project team, and is regularly monitored by Amanda and 

John.  The Auckland Council Contact Centre is also be available on 09 301 

0101. 

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas and happy holidays from the Rawene Project team. 

mailto:parkingconsultation@at.govt.nz
mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
mailto:rawene@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

